
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Chris Fyfe

Address 8 Park View Rd,Witney ,OX28 1GA

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments As a WItney resident, and former resident of Banbury, Sibford Ferris and Sibford Gower, I 
support the application for the development of a new football ground at the Triangle.  
 
The location of the new ground adjacent to Parkway station and the A40 and A34 will be 
much more convenient for me, as well as home and away supporters from across the 
country.   
 
The continued uncertainty about the future of the Kassam stadium is a fundamental threat 
to the future of Oxford United, the county's largest and most supported professional sports 
team. The club draw support from across the entire county and we all must come together 
to support their future.  
 
Firoz Kassam remains an unreliable and rapacious owner of the Kassam stadium site. He has 
shown over the last twenty years that he will exploit his hold on the club for the detriment of 
the club and the county. 
 
The new stadium will be an excellent amenity for the area and should be welcomed 

Received Date 21/04/2024 21:17:52

Attachments


	A-C
	Chris Fyfe  Support 21-04-2024




